
GC Central Property Owners Association Accepting 
Applications for High School Student Ambassador 
 

While current high school sophomores are home during this period, please 
consider giving back to your community! 
 

The GC Central Property Owners Association (CPOA) Student Ambassador 
Program and is a vital part of the CPOA. Started in 1999, the program is an ongoing joint 
venture between resident Garden City junior/seniors and the CPOA. The Student 
Ambassadors learn how the Garden City village government operates by attending 
Village meetings. They are challenged to get involved in important issues facing the 
Village by committing to a service project and presenting their work at CPOA meetings. 
Our current Ambassadors are Dean Trapani and Griffin Minuto. 
 

Applications are being accepted between April 1-30 from current high school 
sophomores who live in Garden City. The term will be the student’s junior and senior 
years in high school. The application can be found on the CPOA website (gccpoa.org). A 
brief phone or video interview with CPOA Directors is required (preference will be given 
to those who reside in the Central Section). 
 

Contact Evelyn Fasano (​efasano2001@yahoo.com​) or Pat Cunningham 
(​cunningham49@verizon.net​) with questions and to submit your application. 
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